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Mr. Sam Razor,
Supervisor,

Global Solutions
Rhode Island 
	Dear Sir,


I would like to thank you for your direction and support giving me while working on the Government project last Friday. I was the second team leader in the project. Your leadership imbibed a lot of confidence in me which made the result such a successful one.

I would like to continue working in your team for the regular work, so that I can route my career to a successful path. I am attaching my resume with this letter for your consideration. I am a graduate from the well known and esteemed Harvard University; I also have passed seven Microsoft certified exams and I am a dedicated worker. With all these assets I hope I could fill up the post of a good developer in your team.
Yours faithfully,
Mr. Justin James
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